
Media Statement 

Immediate Release –  

Children’s Aid Foundation of Halton Celebrates 35 Years of Making a Difference in the Lives of 

Vulnerable Children, Youth and Families. 

The Children’s Aid Foundation of Halton is pleased to announce a significant milestone – its 35th 

anniversary of providing crucial support to children, youth and families in the care of the Halton 

Children's Aid Society.  

We are delighted to acknowledge the unwavering dedication of our team, volunteers, donors, 

and community partners who have contributed to our mission of providing safety, support and 

opportunities to those who need it most. We are grateful for the trust and confidence placed in 

us by the Halton Children's Aid Society, with whom we have collaborated very closely over the 

years to address the complex needs of the children, youth and families in Halton.  

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation to our distinguished guests, including Adam Van 

Koeverden, Parliamentary Secretary and Member of Parliament Milton, Natalie Pierre, Member 

of Provincial Parliament for Burlington, Effie Triantafilopoulos, Member of Provincial Parliament 

for Oakville North-Burlington; and Councillor Paul Sharman, for taking the time to join us on this 

special occasion. Your presence here today is a testament to your commitment to the well-being 

of our community's most vulnerable members. 

Over the past 35 years, the Children's Aid Foundation of Halton has worked assiduously to provide 

essential programs and services that promote the health, education, and welfare of children and 

youth in care. From educational scholarships and recreational activities to counseling and 

mentorship programs, we have strived to create opportunities for success and help our young 

people overcome the challenges they face. 

As we celebrate this milestone anniversary, we renew our commitment to continuing our vital 

work in the years to come. We look forward to ongoing collaborations with our partners, donors, 

and the community at large to ensure that every child and youth has the chance to thrive and 

reach their full potential. 

Thank you again to everyone who has supported us on this journey. Together, we can make a 

lasting difference in the lives of Halton's most vulnerable children and youth. 

 


